
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 13, 2021 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

The Marion Town Council will conduct a public hearing on the 18th day of October, 

2021 at 5:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, to receive public 

comments on a proposed ordinance and rate change of the existing Cigarette Ordinance 

which would facilitate the town’s participation with the Mt. Rogers Cigarette Tax Board, 

of which membership to the Board was adopted by the Marion Town Council on April 

19, 2021  The purpose of the Board is to jointly administer the collection, accounting and 

enforcement of any cigarette taxes adopted by the Town of Marion, and those of any 

other member locality.   

A copy of the text of the proposed ordinance can be viewed on the Town of Marion 

website  
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